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THE ROCKEFELLER INSTITUTE
FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH

66TH STREET AND AVENUE A

NEW YORK

December 15, 1921,

Dear Cushing:

Several more copies of the chief's
letters have gone to you. Those being sent off
to-day relate to the period in which the Univers-
ity of Pennsylvania was looking about for a path-
ologist to succeed Guiteras. You know how eager

the chief was to help people find and get into

"posts", He was obviously helping me. I suppose
the men (his friends) at the University of Penn-
sylvania were turning to him for guidance and he

was pushing my candidacy.

Best holiday wishes to you, Kate,
and the bairns.

Yours sincerely, -

S

Dr. Harvey Cushing,
Peter Bent Brigham
Hospital,

Boston, Mass.



